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Area women are grabbing hammers and power tools to help build a house in  Viroqua. They are
joining the La Crosse Area Habitat for Humanity in building  the new home at 421 Willow Street.
La Crosse County Board member, Marilyn  Padretti, got 11 county employees together to go the
job site Saturday....the  2nd year in a row they have helped. 

         

The 3rd Annual Women Build home built at 1733 Kane Street in La  Crosse was finished last
year. Ka Xiong and Hang Yang and their five  children now have a safe, decent, affordable
home of their own. That home was  funded by the Women Build teams that put their time and
talents to work, and by  a generous matching grant from The La Crosse Community 
Foundation.
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